
      Riegelman TIPH Global 

Grant Program 
Launched in 2008 by the Association of Schools and Programs of Public Health (ASPPH), the This Is 
Public Health® (TIPH) campaign aims to raise awareness about the field of public health and the 
professions it encompasses. Over time, TIPH has gained momentum and, in 2021, ASPPH expanded this 
effort under the auspices of the Global Network for Academic Public Health (GNAPH), with the TIPH 
Global campaign. GNAPH is an alliance of seven regional 
associations representing schools and programs of public health 
around the world. Between our associations, we represent over 
500 schools and programs of public health, located in more than 
100 different countries around the globe.  

 

 

The now-named Riegelman TIPH Global Grant Program, generously supported by Dr. Richard and Mrs. 
Linda Riegelman, provides awards to academic public health institutions around the world to develop 
campaigns that increase the visibility of public health worldwide, with an emphasis on local 
communities. Applicants must be an academic public health institution that is a member of a regional 
association belonging to GNAPH. 

 
 

 

The application cycle for the third cohort of the Riegelman TIPH Global Grant Program is now open. 

This two-year grant program will provide up to twelve (12) awards of up to US $5,000 to academic 

public health institutions to develop Riegelman TIPH Global campaigns around the world. Award 

notifications will be sent in April 2025 and the grant period will begin in May.  

Deadline to submit: Friday, December 13, 2024 11:59 PM ET (US)  

 
Learn More Visit globalnetworkpublichealth.org or scan the QR code to learn 

more, access the current Request for Applications (RFA) and online application 
form, and explore the work of Cohorts I and II. For inquiries, please contact 
Rebecca Fournier, ASPPH Manager of Global Engagement, at rfournier@aspph.org    

Cohort 3 is Open for Applications! 
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